
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           

 
           

Thursday, 02 March 2023 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher; 

Mrs Lisa Christian 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Chocolate Fayre Thursday 16th March 

 

As you are aware, Year 2 will be hosting a chocolate fayre on Thursday 16th March. 

 

On Thursday 16th March you may collect your year 2 child at 2:30pm, via the school hall doors and wait 

briefly on the playground. The fayre will open shortly after, for just Year 2 children.  Siblings from 

other year groups can be collected at the normal time. All other year groups can then visit the fayre 

from 3:15pm 

 

Various stalls will be in the school hall selling chocolate cakes, biscuits and other tasty treats.  Many of 

these will have been prepared by the children themselves!  There will also be games and activities that 

the children can enjoy. 

 

For our stalls, we would welcome donations of any chocolate treats. These could be cakes, chocolate 

biscuits, a box of chocolates, chocolate bars or even Easter eggs. Please bring your donations into school 

from Monday 13th March. If you are going to be donating a homemade item, please read the important 

information below.   

 

Homemade cakes, biscuits and other items 

Due to ‘Natasha’s Law’ (2021), we are required to follow statutory allergen labelling requirements.  This 

means that any homemade items brought into school, must have an ingredients list provided. We welcome 

your homemade efforts and look forward to receiving them as contributions to our chocolate fayre, 

however please ensure you have completed the simple form attached. Also, please ensure all homemade 

items are handed to the school office and not sent to school with children or handed to teachers. If you 

require a copy of the form, the school office will be happy to provide one for you to complete.  

 

This is always a popular event and the Year 2 children are very excited to be sharing it with you! 

 

Thank you for your support, 

 

The Year 2 team and children 

John Ray Infant School 
“learning together, aiming high, proud to be ourselves” 

 

          Notley Road, Braintree, Essex, CM7 1HL 

          Telephone:         01376 323071 

          Email:                 enquiries@johnrayinfants.essex.sch.uk 

 


